
 

 

Thursday 11 July 2025 

 

 

Dear parents and carers 

I hope you have had a good week. 

Issue 8 of the newsletter is now online. This edition gives you details of friendships and 
fallouts and also restorative justice. 

Thank you to everyone who came along last Saturday to support the LNC summer Fayre.  
Fabulous raffle and lots of activities for the students even though the windy weather forced 
us  into the hall instead of the field. 

A reminder students will need their PE kits on the first day of term - Thursday  4th 
September and a packed lunch as the canteen will not be open to the Y7 students as we will 
be fingerprinting  that day so the biometrics will work for them from Friday onwards. 

Best wishes 

Fiona 

 

Fiona Moppett 

Admissions Manager 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

https://www.angmeringschool.co.uk/assets/Documents/Letters/2025-Issue-8.pdf

